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22nd June, 1951

.

Mr. E, Hayward,
Honorary Secretary,
Bendigo City Historical Society,
Specimen Hill Road,
BENDIGO.

Dear Sir,

RE OLD POLICE BARRACKS.

Referring to your letter of the 18th ulto. requesting
that the Council renew its application for the use of the
above premises for your Soclety, I am directed to inform you
that the Council recommends that your Society should endeavpur
to find more suitable premises than the old Police Barracks .

Tt is recommended that application be made to the
State Government for the use of the old Y.M.C.A. premises
at the corner of Short and High Streets., These premises,
some time ago, were purchased by the Country Roads Board, but
have not been used for the Board's purposes up to date,

Yours faithfully,
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(F.T ,AMER)
TOWN CLFRK.
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